
 

Lobby Renovation, Peabody Museum at Harvard University 

 
 

 
One of the few remaining double-height 

spaces in this museum, the entry lobby 

previously suffered from bad lighting, 

an ad-hoc collection of poorly-placed 

furniture, an incongruous paint scheme, 

and general neglect. 

Our renovation of the lobby included a 

new cherry information and sales desk, 

located to the side of the main 

circulation path.  We installed new 

lighting fixtures throughout, and we 

selected deliberately understated paint 

colors to emphasize the existing 

architecture. 

Completed Fall 2002. 
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